
           

    
    

GOING GLOBAL 
Selling your products internationally  

 
DUE TO POTENTIAL WEATHER CONDITIONS, 

THE WORKSHOP HAS BEEN POSTPONED ONE WEEK: 
Thursday, March 15, 2018 

Representatives from the U.S. Commercial Service, the SBA NY District Office in Hauppauge, 
NY, the Town of Islip Foreign Trade Zone, lawyers specializing in International Trade and 
local experts in shipping and banking and will share information about government and 
private sector resources that are available to help you sell your products worldwide.   

Registration/Refreshments: 8:30am 
                       Program:  9:00am – 11:00am 

 
Location:  Stony Brook Small Business Development Center 

Research and Development Park 
Research and Support Services Bldg. 

 
Directions:  http://www.stonybrook.edu/commcms/sbdc/contact-

us/directions.php 
 

To register for this FREE workshop, or for additional information: 
Contact the SBDC at 631-632-9837 

 
 
 
 

 
Funded in part through a cooperative agreement with the U.S. Small Business Administration. 

                        Reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities will be made if requested at least two weeks in advance. 
 


